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GOD SAVE CROATIA 
“… Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature.” 

Mark 16.15 

2/24/21 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Greetings once again from the beautiful land of Croatia! 
 
Something truly amazing has transpired since my last letter. The Lord has 
enabled me to purchase a home of my own here in beautiful Croatia, and I am 
so grateful to Him for it. 
I had outgrown my apartment a few years ago and had hoped and prayed one 
day the Lord would lead me to the perfect house for me, and He has.  
Over the past couple of years an elderly couple across the street from Brother 
Johnny had each passed away several months apart. 
Brother Johnny recently saw what looked like the children of the couple 
working around the house and he inquired if it might be for sale. Sure enough, 
they were preparing to put it on the market. 
We looked at it and it was obviously the perfect place for me. The house is not 
big, as so many houses here are. It's exactly the right size for me. It's in 
relatively good condition, and has a number of high quality outbuildings for 
storage. We have enough room now to store several container loads of Bibles! 
That is an answer to a great need.  
I'm in the process of making the necessary repairs right now, and although we 
have encountered a few surprises along the way, all in all everything is moving 
in the right direction. I hope to move in within a month. I'm so excited to have a 
peaceful place of my own. When I first left America for Croatia eleven years 
ago, I truly never anticipated this would be possible. What a mighty God we 
serve! 

 
We are still operating under some rather stringent COVID restrictions over here 
but we are hoping for some relief in April. Currently we are limited to the 
number of people we can have in each service, but thankfully we can still have 
in-person services. We are also excited about the number of people who watch 
our Facebook live services each week from all over the country, and in other 
countries as well. But, we sure are looking forward to the day when all the 
restrictions are gone, and we can hit the streets and start giving out Bibles all 
over the country. What a glorious day that will be! 

 
I seem to have finally made a complete recovery from COVID-19. I had some 
nausea and a few other crazy symptoms that hung on for months, but, Praise the 
Lord, those symptoms have dissipated. 
 
Thank you so much for all your support, whether financial, or through prayer and 
encouragement.  Without you, this would not be possible. Having therefore 
obtained help of God, I continue unto this day, witnessing. 

 


